


need the additional output, then they should be the ones carrying the burden of any increases.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Aristides Sastre

217 PORTSMOUTH BAY AVENUE

Ponte Vedra FL, 32081-0656
aricamsta@hotmail.com




